
                                                              NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Public Hearing of the City Council of Hudson to be held on 

Thursday, September 14, 2017, at 5:15 p.m. at: City Hall, 201 Mt. Carmel Road, Hudson, TX, 

for the purpose of considering the proposed FY 2017-2018 Budget.  

 “This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $13,229.00 or 3.67 

% increase and of that amount, $6,760.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to 

the tax roll this year.” 

 
 


